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Oto Grohmann <stredsro@se.netlab. sk>
Friday, January 22, 2010 5:26 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Forex leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 proposal

Dear Sir / CFTC,
I am individual smal forex trader for some years now and I do Not agree with your latest
proposal to change

Forex leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 this move would affect my trading in very negativ way.

Any questions please contact me on following address.

Oto Grohmann, Rovensko 155, 90501 Senica, Slovakia, strerdsro@se.netlab.sk

phone 00421 944 136 064
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